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RK-12 PBIS Tier 3 Trainings

Our PBIS teams in each building have been participating in the final Tier 3 PBIS training. This is 
our third and final year of the RK-12 grant and partnership with Boise State.  Teachers across 
the district have been meeting on Fridays in order to complete the trainings that would have 
typically taken place back in June. 

ELA and Math Curriculum  

We have continued our pilot of the ELA curriculum Study Sync for 6-12 grades that we began 
last spring and added a 5th grade pilot of Reading Wonders. Our hope is to be able to move 
forward with a purchase of these curriculums that would align K-12 in ELA. I have also began 
working with the high school math team to identify curriculum needs and wants. We have 
reached out to Pearson and are doing a demo of their curriculum. 


